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RATHYOUNG PIGNATELLI

Richard W. head
Attorney-at-Law
rwhirath1aw.corn
Please respond to: Concord Office

December 16, 2016

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 N. Fruit Street, Suite 10
ConcordNH 03301

Re: DW 16-806 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:
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on behalf of our client, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc., we request that you please add
Mr. Jay Kerrigan to your service list for the above-referenced matter. His e-mail address
is: jay.kerrigan(ijpennichuck.com

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions about this
matter.
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Sincerely,. I
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Richard W. ilead

National Impact Uniquely New Hampshire.

Rath, Young and Pignatelli, P.C.
www.rathlaw.com

One Capital Plaza
Concord, NH 03302-1500
T (603) 226-2600
F (603) 226-2700

20 Irafalgar Square
Suite 307
Nashua, NH 03063
T (603) 889-9952
F (603) 595-7489

54 Canal Street
Boston, MA 02114
T (617) 523-8080
F (617) 523-8855


